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1. Save the Date!!! We’d love to have you join us for our Senior Honors Night where we 

will celebrate, award, and look back on the Class of 2023 and their journey to 
graduation!  

 
2. Puttin’ On The Hits: This year’s talent brought great performances to the competition. I 

believe there is a video of the staff bucket drumming floating around if you’re interested.  
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 



3. CMAC Senior Scholar Athletes: We celebrated 10 of our Senior Athletes at this year’s 
CMAC Schola Athlete Banquet. CMAC student-athletes have earned at least one varsity 
letter in two different sports (one having been earned during their senior year) and have 
maintained a 3.4 grade point average. 
 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



4. eSports: Dansville High School Esports Team just wrapped up their inaugural season in 
Spring 2023 MHSEL (Michigan High School Esports League). We had 4 teams 
competing in two titles - 2 in Super Smash Brothers Ultimate and 2 in Rocket League. 
We had a lot of other students who practiced and got better at games who didn't want to 
play this season but may in the future! 
 
Here are the competing teams and their records: 

  

Aggies Black Rocket League: Record 2-6 
Cara Grice 
Dylan Graf 
Erika Jachalke 
Carter Tkaczyk (Sub) 

Aggies White Rocket League: Record 5-3, 
Rank 24, made playoffs! (playoffs had 32 
teams) 
Tyler Ward 
Donald Moses 
Christian West 
Carter Tkaczyk (Sub) 

Aggies White Super Smash Brothers 
Ultimate: Record 2-6 
Cara Grice 
Dylan Graf 
Erika Jachalke 
 

Aggies Black Super Smash Brothers 
Ultimate: Record 4-4, Rank 68 (seeded 59), 
made playoffs! (playoffs had 64 teams) 
Parker Woodard 
Donald Moses 
Ethan Root 
Carter Tkaczyk (Sub) 

 
We had a fantastic first season with a lot of people to thank: Jonathan Green (coach/tech 
wizard), Christian Lloyd (coach/fundraising discussions), all of our administrators for their 
support, the DSEF for selecting our program for a grant, the community support, and the 
student body for their support. 
  
We have some exciting ideas for the fall and spring seasons with details to come! 
 

5. Teen Court: Mrs. Krieger and her Social Studies students attended an in-person Teen 
Court experience where they acted as peer jurors. They heard a case, deliberated, and 
issued a response to another student’s actions in their school. It was a great experience 
for all involved.  
 

   



6. Upcoming: Please mark your calendars for some other upcoming events.  
a. Passion Project Showcase- 

 
b. K-12 Art Show-

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

c. Dansville High School Drama Club Presents- 



  


